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The MN Lighting Efficiency Program is excited to announce the relaunching of the 2022 bonuses this 
year. To qualify for these bonuses, customers’ invoices must be dated between April 1, 2023, and November 
15, 2023. The completed project paperwork must be submitted by December 1, 2023.  
 
This Year’s Bonus’:  

• Additional 25% Bonus Rebate on Interior Lighting (Includes DLA) 
• Additional 25% Bonus Rebate on Grow Lighting 
• Additional 25% Bonus Rebate on Exterior Lighting (Includes Street Lighting) 
• Additional 100% Bonus Rebate on LED Tubes 
• Additional 50% Bonus Rebate on Screw-In Lamps 
• Additional 10% Bonus Rebate for Installing Three or More Fixture Categories as Listed on the Application 

* This year, the additional 10% bonus rebate (up to $5,000 per application) is new. On our lighting retrofit 
application, we have different sections of lighting. 

Interior Installations 
• LED Downlight Fixtures 
• LED Screw-In 
• LED Direct Linear Ambient Fixtures 
• LED Exit Signs 
• LED High/Low Bay 
• LED Linear Tubes 

• LED Mogul 
• LED Refrigerated Case Lighting 
• LED Replacement for Pin-Based CFL Lamps 
• LED Stairwell Fixtures 
• LED Troffer Fixtures and Retrofit Kit 

Indoor Grow Lighting 
• Led Indoor Horticultural Lighting 

Exterior Installations 
• Led Canopy Fixtures 
• Led Parking Garage Fixtures 
• Led Street and Area Lighting Fixtures 
• Led Wall Pack Fixtures 

 
Standalone And Networked Lighting 
Controls 

• Standalone Lighting Controls 
• Rebates For High-End Trim 
• Networked Lighting Controls

To earn the 10% bonus, a customer must implement three different fixtures on one application. All three could 
be from the interior lighting section. The 10% bonus will be an adjustment measure. Please add a note to 
your application that says, “qualifies for 3+ 10% bonus”. 
 

Visit xcelenergy.com/LightingEfficiency to access rebate forms and additional information. (The rebate application 
lists our standard rebate levels. Bonus amounts will be added automatically to the rebate check for qualifying 

submissions.) 
Contact your account manager or an energy advisor at 855-839-8862 or energyefficiency@xcelenergy.com with 

any questions. 


